Johnson, Nick M

From: Johnson, Nick M

Sent: Thursday, August 6, 2020 3:41 PM
To: ‘Jason.Gottfried@hennepin.us’

Cc: Hansen, Brian

Subject: Penn and 86th Townhomes Project
Jason,

We received an application for 15 townhome units located at 8525 and 8545 Penn Avenue South. Here is a link to the
application where you can find all the plans and documents:

The application is scheduled to go to Planning Commission on September 10 and City Council on October 5. If you
want to submit review comments, please send them to me by August 26™.

This project involves a new curb cut/access on Penn Avenue South. | believe you have been contacted about this project
in the past.

Let me know if you have any questions.
Take care,

NICK M. JOHNSON

Planner, Planning Division

Pronouns: (he/him/his)
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